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RoadWise Recognised Ribbons FAQs 
A RoadWise Council’s Ribbon status is an indication of how road safety action is spread across the 
Local Government areas of influence. It is updated annually and informed by the activities 
recorded and allocated through the RoadWise Recognised Points process. 

Q. How is a Ribbon achieved? 

A. When activity is recorded in one of the functional areas of the RoadWise Framework. 

Q. What is the maximum number of Ribbons achievable? 

A. Five, a Ribbon is achievable for each functional area described in the RoadWise Framework. 

Q. What does a five Ribbon Status indicate? 

A. That the RoadWise Council has recorded activity in all five functional areas described in the 
RoadWise Framework. 

Q. How long does a Ribbon last? 

A. Until 1 April the following year. All Ribbon statuses are reset to zero on 1 April every year. 

Q. Can a Ribbon be carried over to the next year? 

A. No, but if an activity recorded the previous year is ongoing into the new year a Ribbon for that 
functional area can be re-achieved as the activity continues and is recorded. 

Q. When are new Ribbon statuses announced? 

A. Annually, during the WALGA Local Government Awards. 

Q. Where can a RoadWise Council’s current Ribbon status be found? 

A. On the RoadWise website and within RoadWise Council’s own promotional materials.  

https://www.roadwise.asn.au/about-roadwise/the-roadwise-framework.aspx
https://www.roadwise.asn.au/about-roadwise/the-roadwise-framework.aspx
https://www.roadwise.asn.au/about-roadwise/the-roadwise-framework.aspx
https://www.roadwise.asn.au/roadwise-councils/roadwise-recognised.aspx

